
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

SPP Closed 
  

King River Copper Limited (“King River” or “the Company”) advises that it is now in receipt of 
applications for the Share Purchase Plan (SPP) in excess of $754,794. 

Following on from the SPP update released to the ASX on 20 April 2017, the Board has now directed 
the share registry to close off applications at 5pm WST 21 April 2017. Application monies received 
after this will be refunded to shareholders at the soonest and existing applicants may be subject to 
scale back. 

The Board of King River again thanks shareholders for their responsive financial support of our 
exploration ambitions on the Speewah Dome.    
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